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Dear Ms Griswold - I am writing to you today to express my utter disbelief about your
proposed election rule changes.  The people of Colorado want FAIR, FREE AND
TRANSPARENT elections and it seems you want to the opposite.  

Why would you want to remove signature verification?  Shouldn’t one have to prove who they
are to participate in our most sacred right to vote?  

Why would you not want to remove dead voter from the voter rolls?  Dead people = cheating 

Why would you want to eliminate logs of those using our voting machines and systems?
Shouldn’t we know who and when is accessing machines at all times?

Why would you want to get rid of chain of custody logs? Our votes are sacred and deserve 24
hour protection against fraud and theft.  

These rules are all safeguards to insure my vote and the votes of legally registered voters of
Colorado are conveyed EXACTLY as we intended them.  Your new proposed rules will
jeopardize our votes and ultimately our freedom.  I know that thousands of concerned citizens
expressed the same sentiments at your hearing on Monday.  We expect the best from you as
our Secretary of State.  Your main job is to insure our elections are fair, free and transparent
and we expect nothing less.  We are watching and paying attention and we deserve better from
you.  

Many Regards,
Carrie George
Resident of Grand County, CO 


